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Editor’s Message 
Elizabeth Nelson 
 

I’m pleased to share Volume 36, Number 1 of Library Leadership & Management. This 

issue includes articles that cover everything from training to planning. It is my hope that if you are 

a reader of LL&M, you will also consider being an author. If you have an article to submit, or even 

just an idea, feel free to reach out to me. I’d love to help you share your work and research. 

 

Library Leadership & Management is currently seeking an assistant editor. This is an 

opportunity to work with authors, peer reviewers, and the editor to publish a high-quality journal, 

with value-added educational content targeted at the Core membership, but also relevant to the 

larger library community. Applications will be accepted now through April 10, 2022. Interested 

applicants should submit a resume and cover letter with the names and contact information for 

three references, via email to Elizabeth Nelson (enelson@mchenry.edu). 

 

If you are looking for other ways to get involved, there are plenty of opportunities. Please 

contact me for further information. 

• Peer Reviewers 

• Recurring Columns 

• LL&M Editorial Board 

 

 It is an honor to serve as editor of this journal. If you have ideas or feedback, please 

contact me. We’re always looking for ways to make LL&M more useful for our readers and our 

library community. 

 

I hope you enjoy this issue of LL&M! 
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